
Curriculum News 

English 

This week we have  started to plan and write our own ‘Greek Myth’. 

We created our own hero names as well as a name  for a mythical 

creature.  The children are very excited  and keen to write;  we are 

looking forward to reading some excellent stories! 

Maths 

In maths we have  focussed on  strategies for addition.  The children have 

learnt how to use expanded addition to add larger amounts and then 

used their understanding of strategies to solve Greek worded problems. 

RE 

This week we  have found out about ‘Shabbat’.  The children made an 

information booklet about the different things Jewish people do in order 

to prepare for Shabbat.  We discussed  the things we enjoy doing with 

our families and how these differ between families and faiths. 

Science 

We have had great fun learning about the digestive system and the 

children enjoyed joining in with  a very messy lesson  where they took 

food on a journey  starting with the mouth…….. 

Reminders  

Next Friday (2nd February) is FLUFFY Friday.  

Please return any permission slips a.s.a.p. and 

ensure your child is dressed appropriately for the 

activity they are participating in.    

Remember to send in your £1 contribution 

towards the cost of running all of our activities 

 

Tuesday 6th February is Safer Internet Day and we 

will be working with the children on ways in which 

they can stay safe when using computers and the 

internet. 
 

We still have children who do not have the correct 

kit in school for PE and gymnastics lessons.  

Children need to wear the correct kit to enable 

them to participate safely in the activities.  Please 

help your child with these and make sure PE kit 

stays in school all week. 

Spellings 

who 

knew 

know 

our 

want 

caught 

peculiar 

use 

were 

where 

Reading Carousel 

Many thanks for your continued support with Reading 

Carousel.  The children are really enjoying the new  

activities and things are running smoothly.   
 

Please encourage and support your child with reading at 

home; remember to write a comment to let us know 

how they are getting on. 


